May 13" — 14" 2017
Downtown Mountain View

Fourth Annual
Silicon Valley Irish Fleadh

1/12/17

Community Members:

The St Stephens Green Irish Foundation is proud to promote our local community by hosting the 4%
Annual Silicon Valley Irish Festival and Fleadh. This event will take place on Saturday, May 13 and
Sunday May 14, 2017. Due to the size and nature of the event St Stephens Green Irish Foundation is
requesting City Council approve closure of Parking Lot 5, bordered by Hope Street on the east, Dana
Street on the South, Castro Street to the west and Villa Street to the north and Hope Street between
Villa Street and Dana Street from 2:30 a.m. Saturday, May 13 until 10:00 p.m. Sunday, May 14, 2017.
The proposed event times are from 12:00 noon to 8:00 p.m.

The City Council will be considering the staff recommendation as part of the consent calendar on
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 in Council Chambers, 500 Castro Street. Meeting times are subject to
change, please confirm the scheduled start time on the City website at www.mountainview.gov prior

to the meeting date. You are welcome to share your thoughts with the Council on this issue if you
should desire.

If you have any question, please call me at 650-964-9151

Sincerely,

Erik Barry,

Stiicon Valley irish Fleadh — 223 Castro Street, Mountain View, CA 84041 —www.svirishfleadh.com




